
 

Dear Senators and Committee Administrator LaBar,  
 
Please vote NO on HB 3212 and HB 2509. As a teacher living in Jackson County, it’s imperative to 
me that you vote against these bills that basically would serve as protection for the Monsanto 
corporation and against the interests of the people of Oregon.  
 
Thank you.  
 
Erika Giesen 
113 Gangnes Dr. 
Talent, OR 97540 
 

 
 


